
MOR BROADCASTING CORP. 1 10 K.C. 

April 11, 1960 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 

April 5, 1960, and confirm your report of receiv- 

ing our station on April 5, 1960. 

We receive many reports of long distance reception 

of our signal, particularly at this time of year, 

and wish to thank you for writing us. 

Very truly yours, 

Ray Doane 
Chief Engineer 

RD/cd 
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